
 

Page 1 of 1 
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Level 8, 259 George Street Sydney NSW 2000    GPO Box 33 Sydney NSW 2001     T 02 9273 9200    
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

DOC22/638926 
 
Michael Cassel 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
Attn: Shiraz Ahmed / Rob Sherry 
 
14 September 2022 
 
Dear Mr Cassel 
 
Upgrades to Glenwood High School (SSD-23512960): Notification of 
Commencement in accordance with Condition B1 
 
I refer to SSD Application SSD-23512960, upgrades to Glenwood High School, 
approved on the 25 August 2022. 
 
In accordance with condition B1 of the Development Consent (below), the 
Department of Education would like to notify the Department of Planning and 
Environment of our intention to commence construction on 21 September 2022.  
 
Notification of Commencement 
 
B1. The Applicant must notify the Planning Secretary in writing of the dates of 

the intended commencement of construction and operation at least 48 
hours before those dates. 

 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Stott  
Project Director 
Schools Infrastructure NSW 
       
 


